

Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora

BOOK YOUR LEARNING CONFERENCE NOW!

WELCOME

What a fantastic week at Lytton Street - check out the awesome events in this newsletter. A warm welcome to Vrinda who started in TT1 this week.

TE PAE TAMARIKI

On Tuesday, the Lytton Street School Kapa Haka performed at Te Pae Tamariki Kapa Haka festival in Palmerston North. The festival is in its 13th year and in 2017, there were 23 schools performing. This was the first time our school has performed at Te Pae Tamariki. We can feel extremely proud of our children who, after months of practices performed a bracket of 7 waiata in front of a large audience. The children also took the opportunity to watch and compare



themselves with other school kapa haka, and their performances. The feedback from those who watched our performance has been very good with many complimenting the confidence shown by our kapa haka.

A huge thank you to Pā Ronald & Whāea Katy for leading Kapa Haka & to our parents who helped out on Tuesday with supervision. Our next events will be the Feilding Matariki Celebrations, the Feilding Cultural Festival & our school prize giving.

CAMP DATES

Vertical Horizons: Year 5/6 - Room 3, 19 & 20 (20th Nov - 22nd Nov), Room 15 & 21 (22nd Nov - 24th Nov)

Camp Rangi Woods: Year 4 - Room 4 (29th August) Room 14 (30th August) Room 23 (31st August). Year 4 students will be receiving a consent form for their overnight trip shortly. This will need to be returned before the end of Term 2.

TEAM LEADER APPOINTMENT

I am extremely excited to announce the appointment of a new Teacher/Team Leader in Room 23. Mr Shaun Lewis will be starting with us in Term 3. He is currently teaching at Huntley School in Marton where he is also a Team Leader. Mr Lewis is a sports and technology fan. I will be arranging a time for Mr Lewis to come in and meet with the class and get to know them. This will be taking place over the next couple of weeks (photo to the right).



UP AND COMING...

- Tuesday 4th July Learning Conferences
- Wednesday 5th July Learning Conferences
- Friday 7th July PALS Pizza Lunch
- Friday 7th July End of TERM 2
- Monday 24th July Start of TERM 3
- Saturday 26th August Quiz Night







phone. 0274 458 410

www.lyttonstreet.school.nz

health&safety atwork



There have been a large number of students away from school over the last few weeks. Please talk with your children about this - it will help us to avoid the spread of germs.

BOB KERR WORKSHOP

On Thursday 15th June a group of Year 4 to 6 students attended a workshop with author Bob Kerr at the Feilding Public Library. Bob has written and illustrated a number of children's books, including 'After the War' and more recently 'Changing Times'. Bob talked about elements of a good story. He shared some of his work, as well as books that have influenced him. We would like to thank Sasha from ReaLM

Manawatu and the Feilding Public Library for arranging and funding this wonderful experience!

SPORTS ACADEMY

Last Friday our Elite Sports Academy had Mrs Dawson from Feilding High School come and teach them about gymnastics. She is an expert in this and has even coached Olympic athletes. You were awesome Mrs Dawson and the students had a fantastic time. Thanks for taking the time to share your knowledge with us.

U11 MANAWATU HOCKEY DEVELOPMENT SQUAD

Paige, Camus, and Jayden are part of the Manawatu U11 Development Squad and attend training every Sunday at 730am in Palmerston North. The kids are learning some valuable skills.



FEILDING TYRE SERVICE

A huge thank you to Bev and Gwynn from Feilding Tyre Service who have kindly provided our school with 20 brand new soccer and rugby balls. This is perfect timing for us and they are sure to be used daily.

COUNCIL VISIT

Last week our Year 6 Leaders were lucky enough to spend an hour with Mayor Helen Worboys, Councillor Shane Casey and Chief Executive Richard Templar. Our students were given a tour of the council buildings and found out about the many different things the Manawatu District Council is responsible for. We really appreciate such busy people giving up their time to spend time with us.

CRANK IT

Thank you to Steve and his team from Crank It Cycles who popped in last week and serviced our bikes. They even gave them a wash.





JAL

Your parent fundraising group...

LSS QUIZ NIGHT

Our cool LSS Quiz Night is booked in again for this year. The date has been confirmed as **Saturday 26th August 2017**.

Keep an eye out for our class sponsorship forms. It would be great for each class to come up with one sponsor for their class question. The kids in the class will get to read out the question and the sponsor will get 'question naming rights'. If you would like to support this venture please let your child's classroom teacher know.

CERTIFICATES

1st: R13 - 100% 2nd: R3 & R14 - 96% 3rd: R4 - 93%

GOLD

R16 - Ryan Edge

R17 - Kolton Funnell

R15 - Eden Gallagher

R14 - Samuel Whittaker

R4 - Abi Graham, Ashleigh-

Jay Whitehead

R21 - Ariki Benton, Makayla Clarey, Paige Haw, Olivia Mudge,

Kayden Peou, Jacob Taylor



Together, we learn to live and live to learn